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7th October 2020 
 

Covid-19: Important information 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer 
 
We have been informed of a confirmed positive test for Covid-19 for a person in our school. We 
have been in close contact with the NHS and it has been confirmed that there are no close contacts 
within the school and therefore no need for any children or adults to self-isolate as a direct result. 
 
We have therefore attached an information letter provided by the NHS for your information. 
 
 
 
Kind regards, 

 

 
 
 
 

Rob Lawson 
Head Teacher 
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